
 

  

 
 
1 May 2018 
 
 
 
 
Mr Mark Ritter SC  
Ministerial Review - State Industrial Relations system 
 
Via email:  
irreviewsecretariat@dmirs.wa.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Ritter 
 
Re:  CPSU/CSA Response to the Interim Report of the IR Review 
 
Please find attached the CPSU/CSA’s response to the Interim Report of the Ministerial 
Review of the State Industrial Relations system, along with Appendices A-G. Thank you 
for approving our request for an extension to the submission date. 
 
Please note that both of the CPSU/CSA’s submissions have the Union’s permission for 
publication. 
 
Should you require communication with the CPSU/CSA in relation to the Review, please 
contact Mr Warwick Claydon, CPSU/CSA on 9323 3800 or at 
Warwick.Claydon@cpsucsa.org  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Toni Walkington 
Branch Secretary 
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